ASCC Exec Meeting

Date: June 6th, 2007
Location: Bill’s Office Downtown
Called to Order Time:   19:35
Number in Attendance:  9
Executive Members: 

President – Bill Anwyll

Vice President – Umberto L.
Secretary – Jason Smith

Treasurer –  Colin W.


Brian Jarvis (absent)
Website – Gordon Sleigh

Solo Committee – 
Jason Smith
Colin W.
George S. (absent)
Neil MacInnis
Rally Director – Ian Pearce

Race Director – Debbie Miller
Membership Report:  136 members.  There are some issues with membership.  Joe Battrick, Marc Morin, Nancy Allard & Bob Yuille.  We have decided that Joe, Marc & Nancy are members, but we are not sure about Bob Yuille.
Financial Report: $11,196 in the bank.  $832 in Paypal
Rally Report: Ian suggests to watch Rally New Zealand. It was the closest finish in WRC history.   The Aug 18th rally was postponed until October. Sup Regs and things are slow coming out this year, however look for 2 regionals in October. The next BAC meeting will discuss more details about Rally Sprint. 
Targa starts on the 15th.
Solo Report: Jason will not be able to make the Sept Digby event.  Neil, Rizzuto & Rob F. will run the event.  The SoloSprint and AutoSlalom at AMP went well in August.  Mike is going to have 1 more SoloSprint and wants to know if we want to run another AutoSlalom the same weekend as the last SoloSprint in Sept. 
Race Report:  The next race is the 22nd of Sept. There will be a pig roast that weekend. People need to buy tickets now in order for the pig roast to happen.  $10/person for the roast. Ian believes about 2 dozen people stay overnight at AMP for the race weekends. 
Ingo has bought a couple Formula V’s and for $25 you get 5 laps. You need a lapping license to take part.  He’s also bringing out the other open wheel cars to race. 

PA issue.  The PA was MIA when Art showed up last race weekend. 

Regional Report:
Website Report: There is some new stuff to be added to the website.  
Checkpoint: 
New Business:   The FMC Race School was poor organized and run.  Students were on track and did not know what the procedure is for a red flag.  There was no one in pit lane to flag a black flag, not that the students would know what a black flag for.  Ian spoke to Bob Guthire after the event and told him that that marshal’s will not be back to help next year, if nothing changes.
Swap Shop: None
Motion to Adjourn Time: 21:00
First Motion:  Jason Smith

Second Motion:  Debbie Miller
Jason Smith


ASCC Secretary

